
HEALTHY AT HOME EVICTION RELIEF FUND 

 

Thank you for reaching out to PACS regarding the Healthy at Home Eviction Relief 
Fund (HHERF) available through the Kentucky Housing Corporation (KHC).  While 
preliminary discussion did include PACS, as one of the 23 community action agencies 
across Kentucky, participating in the utility relief portion of HHERF we were notified 
February 25, 2021 that this will no longer be necessary. 

For anyone wanting assistance or more information regarding HHERF must contact 
KHC only.   

Our Community Services Coordinators will be able to discuss other services and 
benefits that our agency can provide such as the Low Income Home Energy Assistance 
Program (LIHEAP).   

We are providing a summary of the HHERF to help you better understand this program.  
Therefore anyone wanting assistance or more information MUST CONTACT KHC 
at www.teamkyhherf.ky.gov or call 1-833-KYRENTS (833-597-3687).  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

http://www.teamkyhherf.ky.gov/


 



 


